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Subject: Withdrawal Orders 
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Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council communicate with the Ministry of Energy, Northern Development and 
Mines expressing support for the timely removal of Withdrawal Orders where there is no compelling 
reason to keep these intact. 
 
 
INFORMATION 
 
At the last meeting of Council, a presentation was made concerning withdrawal orders and the concern 
raised on the delay in having restrictions removed from further prospecting on certain sites within the 
Municipality. 
 
After that meeting, Mr. Chitaroni supplied contact information for the personnel with The Ministry of 
Energy, Northern Development and Mines. 
 
Should Council be supportive of these efforts, direction for Staff to create correspondence supporting the 
more timely removal of withdrawal orders where there is no compelling reason to keep these intact should 
happen to foster a possible increase in the mining sector within our Municipality and general area.me 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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